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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
Greetings Alumni, 
 
Spring has arrived and my board and committees are all very busy 
getting ready for our annual Alumni Meeting. MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS FOR JUNE 30TH at Streetsboro High School.  We 
hope to see you there! Dinner is $15 and we hope to have 
entertainment this year.  It's also time to elect new officers, so if you 
would be interested in any position please contact Mike Mack 
(mpmack68@gmail.com) or Les Arnold (larnold@woh.rr.com). 
 
I'd like to welcome all our new Lifetime members, we appreciate 
your loyalty! We have had considerable donations for our 
scholarship fund. So far, we have gotten approximately $3000 in 
donations for scholarships to add to our fund. We will be presenting 
five (5) scholarships at our annual banquet. Darlene has headed 
the committee with Bee's assistance for our banquet and done 
tremendous work, getting donations and having monthly meetings. 
They have gotten over $4,500 worth of donations. The committee 
includes, Darlene May, Bee Greenlee, Jim and Linda Luke, Klaus 
and Phyllis Koennecke, Debbie Wenzel, Mike Mack and Ricki 
Graeser. I'm sure you will be excited when you see the awesome 
variety of raffle donations we acquired. 
 
Our next committee meeting will be held on April 21

st
 at Stringz N 

Wingz, so anyone interested in joining us, we welcome you.  
We started the Hall of Fame award last year and we hope to 
partner with the Streetsboro Schools in this venture. You will hear 
more about that at the annual meeting. We would like to include 
teachers, athletes and any accomplished alumni for this award. 
 
Ricki 

STREETSBORO ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION WEBSITE 

 
Check out the Streetsboro Alumni Association website by going to 
www.streetsboroalumni.org.  The website has membership 
information, scholarship information, prior issues of the Streetsboro 
Alumni Association newsletters, pictures of past class reunions, and 
other items of interest to our alumni.  Karyn (Kravetz) Hall, SHS Class 
of 1989, does a great job in keeping the website up-to-date. 
 
Things are being updated all the time, so don't hesitate to see what is 
happening with the Streetsboro Alumni Association! 

 

STREETSBORO ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION BOARD 

OF DIRECTORS 
 
Ricki (Poole) Graeser 
President 
rgraeser@neo.rr.com 
 
Darlene (Smith) May 
Vice President 
darlene.may22@yahoo.com 
 
Bee (Siobert) Greenlee 
Secretary 
bgreenlee@envdesigngroup.com 
 
Deborah J. Wenzel 
Treasurer 
debbie.wenzel@windstream.com 
 
Edward J. Szumski 
Membership Chairperson 
ProfessorEd68@gmail.com 
 
Karyn (Kravetz) Hall 
Website Administrator 
karynhall@gmail.com 
 
Linda (Wise) Luke 
Program Chairperson 
grand534@aol.com 
 
 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 
Election of Officers will take place at 
the Alumni dinner on Saturday, June 
30

th
.  Please plan to attend this event 

to vote on your new officers for the 
upcoming year. 
 
If you, or someone you know, is 
interested in becoming an officer, 
nominations are now being taken and 
may be e-mailed to the Alumni 
Association at any time before the 
dinner. 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 
If you haven't already done so, now is the time to 
mark your calendars to join the fun on Saturday, 
June 30

th
, for our annual Streetsboro Alumni 

Association Meeting and Banquet at 6:00 pm at the 
Streetsboro High School. 
 
The evening will begin with a silent auction, Chinese 
auction (raffle tickets), and a  nice dinner followed by 
a short meeting with time afterward for reminiscing 
and announcing winners of the auctions. 
 
It was decided at the February 25

th
 meeting, not to 

have a dance this year.  We will have a couple of 
auctions to help raise money toward future Alumni 
dinners and scholarships. 
 
Some of the prizes include:  4 free hotel rooms 
valued at $100+, car detailing value $150, circular 
saw valued at $100, hair cuts/hair products, 
restaurant gift cards, oil changes and many others. 
 
REMEMBER:  The Streetsboro Alumni Association 
is only as good as you want it to be, so please don't 
hesitate to help!  Again, the money from these raffles 
goes towards scholarships and to help the Alumni 
Association continue to operate. 

 
SCHOLARSHIP PARTNERSHIP WITH THE 

STREETSBORO EDUCATIONAL 
FOUNDATION 

 
It is now possible to donate to the Streetsboro Alumni 
Association Scholarship fund and receive an income 
tax deduction (if you qualify). Our Board would like 
each of you to think about a contribution to the 
scholarship endowment fund.  Some thoughts to 
ponder are:   
 
 A contribution from your class "as a group" 
 A contribution in memory of a loved one. 
 A contribution in your family's name. 
 
This could be a one time or an ongoing contribution.  
Large or small, it would be greatly appreciated.  
Checks should be made out to the Streetsboro 
Educational Foundation.  Please put Streetsboro 
Alumni Association on the memo line near the bottom 
left hand side of your check and mail it to: 
Streetsboro Alumni Association, PO Box 2591, 
Streetsboro OH 44241-0591. 

 
 MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 

 
MEMBERSHIP -- Membership in this organization 
shall consist of any graduates of Streetsboro High 
School and Streetsboro students graduating from 
other high schools when there was no high school in 
Streetsboro.  Streetsboro High School students may 
become associate members of the Association upon 
the payment of dues or commitment to service upon 
one or more standing committees of the Association.  
Teachers and administrators of Streetsboro Schools 
may become associate members of the Association 
upon the payment of dues.  Citizens of Streetsboro 
may become associate members of the Association 
upon the payment of dues.  Associate members may 
attend open meetings and take part in discussion, but 
shall not vote, make motions or hold office. 
 
DUES - Annual dues for Streetsboro High School 
graduates will be $5.00 and a Lifetime Membership is 
$25.00.  Lifetime membership dues are waived for 
any graduates of Streetsboro High School and 
students graduating from other high schools when 
there was no high school in Streetsboro prior to 1964.  
Annual dues for Streetsboro High School students 
(associate membership) will be $1.00; provided, 
however, that the Association will waive said fee in 
each year the associate member serves upon one or 
more standing committees of the Association.  Our 
fiscal year is from July 1

st
 to June 30

th
. 

 
The membership form is available to download from 
our website www.streetsboroalumni.org  

 
STREETSBORO PTA MEETING 

 
On January 5

th
, Ricki, Darlene and Debbie attended 

the PTA meeting at Defer Elementary.  They were on 
hand to inform the PTA members about the Alumni 
Association.  Many questions were asked and 
answered regarding the Association. 
 
Everyone in attendance was interested in joining.  
One parent signed up that night and the remaining 
took applications with them. 
 
The Association officers felt that attending this 
meeting was a success. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all the 
classes that have been out of school from 5 to 45 
years a big congratulations!  
  
1967 - 45years   1992 - 20 years  
1972 - 40 years   1997 - 15 years 
1977 - 35 years   2002 - 10 years 
1982 - 30 years   2007 -   5 years  
1987 - 25 years    
  

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

http://www.streetsboroalumni.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

THIS QUARTER 
 
Name      Birthday Year Grad 
 
Kevin S. Taylor    4/2 1981 
Holly (Broadwater) Kocis  4/4 1983 
Dorothy (Steward) McDaniel  4/5 1942 
Kathy Lawson 4/5              Teacher 
Mark Barile 4/6 1980 
Ed Cochran 4/6 1967 
Edward Kappes 4/7 1967 
Alla J. (Rose) Shaw 4/8 1964 
Roger May 4/10 1963 
Judy (Lind) (DeTota) Falzone 4/12 1966 
Tracey (Boupion) McIntosh 4/12 1984   4/10 1963 
Mary (Wagner) Belz   4/12 1995 
Nancy Granville    4/14            Teacher 
Christopher Scisciani   4/14            Teacher 
Patricia (Lomac) Duplechian  4/16 1970 
Elwood Howitt    4/17 1963 
Beth (Earls) Solomon   4/18 1979 
Karyn (Kravetz) Hall   4/18 1989 
Merle Griffith    4/21 1946 
Judith (Jahn) Krieger   4/21 1965 
Connie (Kline) Arnold   4/21 1965 
Robert Fruscella   4/23 2011 
Nancy (Mountain) Kruest  4/25 1971 
Zoe (Hannum) Weingart 4/26 1942 
Sandra (Saunders) Carver 4/26 1963 
Joe Huber    4/26            Teacher 
Mark Defer    4/27 1971 
Hurd Robenstine   4/29 1941 
Janet (Jahn) Ferrante   4/30 1960 
Ronald Simons    4/30 1968 
Michelle (Engle) Balentine  5/1 1984 
William Kreierhoff   5/3 1978 
Heidi (Myers) Wheat   5/4 1980 
Harry Taylor, Jr.    5/5 1959 
Janelle (Vernon) Baldwin  5/6 1968 
Danielle Wadkins   5/7              Student 
Gary Wilcox    5/8 1965 
Larry Bartow    5/8 1968 
Debbie Chipps    5/13 1973 
Verda (Stutzman) Troyer  5/10 1966 
Michelle (Post) Berry   5/11 1972 
Donald Mountain 5/11 1980 
Barry Hatfield 5/13 1980 
Betty Defer    5/13 Citizen 
David Zavoda  5/13 1965 

 
MEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

THIS QUARTER - Continued 
 
Name      Birthday Year Grad 
 
Christine Motz  5/15 2012 
Michael Mack    5/17 1968 
Marie (Lillick) Dunlap   5/17 1937 
Joyce (Dolman) Ashburn 5/17 1982 
Stephen Dolovacky 5/18 1976 
Kristen Cottrell  5/18 Admin 
Ronald Formick  5/19 1963 
Gerald Semproch   5/20 1965 
Edwina (Dengg) Messenger 5/22 1970 
Verda (Scheffel) Yoder 5/23 1932 
Allyn Hier  5/24 1950 
Joseph Wiencek 5/25 1950 
Delbert Stewart    5/25 1968 
Anna Jo (Edwards) Haiman  5/25 1968 
Denise (Ball) Sarver   5/27 1969 
Ken Granville    5/27            Teacher 
Roy Fronek  5/28 1982 
Gale Paine    5/29 1971 
Linda Krebs    6/1 1961 
Cindy (Bivens) Bertka   6/1 1983 
Sonja (Jones) Petroff   6/2 1960 
Linda (Christiansen) Pennock  6/3 1965 
June Custer    6/4 1969 
Melvin Heritage  6/5 1965 
Olive (Foldessy) Jacobs 6/6 1947 
Mildred (Bontrager) Roth 6/6 1951 
Eric Hilston  6/6 1970 
Bonnie (Retey) Holcomb 6/9 1958 
Stephany (Hawkins) Pizer 6/9 1964 
Mark Shadonix  6/9 1978 
Katie (Crock) (Hirt) Norman 6/11 1952 
Karen (Gernhart) Donaldson 6/12 1965 
Phyllis (Hutton) Koennecke 6/14 1969 
Michael Robbins 6/14 1980 
Mike Fiorentino  6/15 1982 
Wayne Brant  6/17 1969 
Rickie Biltz  6/18 1973 
Suzanne (Earick) Francis  6/20 1966 
William Koleszar, Jr. 6/22 1988 
Beverly (Theiss) Burant 6/25 1985 
Gary Motz  6/29            Teacher 
Albert Ball, Jr.  6/29 1967 
Sue (Chabra) Elam   6/29 1968 
Diane (Borbely) Lee   6/30 1970 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 
EVERYONE! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Streetsboro Alumni Association 
PO Box 2591 
Streetsboro OH  44241-0591 

 
WINDOW DECALS 

 
 The Alumni Committee met on January 21

st
 and 

decided to purchase window decals for all members 
of the Alumni Association.  All new lifetime members 
will receive this decal upon payment of dues to put 
on their vehicles. 
 
All current members may also have this decal.  Just 
send your request to the Alumni website or a 
postcard to the Streetsboro Alumni Association, PO 
Box 2591, Streetsboro, OH  44241-0591 to request 
your decal.  If we do not hear from you, you will not 
be sent the decal due to the increase in postage. 
 
If you would like to purchase an additional decal, it is 
available for $2 (this is to help cover the price of the 
decal and the postage).  The decals may also be 
picked up at the Alumni dinner on June 30

th
. 

 
NEWEST MEMBERS 

 
The Streetsboro Alumni Association Board of 
Directors welcomes the NEWEST members who 
have joined between January 1 and March 31, 2012. 
 

Lifetime Members 
Name  Class 
Bonnie (Retey) Holcomb 1958 
Doris (Cigany) Ruediger 1963 
William Kreierhoff 1978 
Joan Rupp 1978 
Candie (Roberts) Kreierhoff 1980 
Mike Fiorentino 1982 
Cindy (Bivens) Bertka 1983 
Holly (Broadwater) Kocis 1983 
Marjorie (Hoffman) Chadima 1985 
Kelly Butler Citizen 
Jessica Timmons Citizen 
Ann Landgraf Citizen 
  

 
CLASS REUNIONS IN 2012 

The Class of 1972 will celebrate their 40 year class reunion on Saturday, July 14, 2012 starting at noon at the home of 
Rose (Anderson) Keele. Her home is located at 8872 State Route 44, Ravenna OH 44266-9786 (Shalersville).  
Contact her by e-mail tokyorose@hotmail.com. 
 
The Class of 1982 will celebrate their 30 year class reunion the weekend of July 21, 2012.  They will be having it at 
Stringz-N-Wingz right in Streetsboro. It is a restaurant/night club/sports bar located in the old bowling alley.  They are 
still working on the cost of the event, menu and DJ, but it will be somewhere between $ 20.00 - $ 25.00 per person and 
will include dinner, soft drinks, dancing, the DJ and karaoke. There will also be a cash bar for alcoholic beverages.  If 
you have e-mail addresses for the following classmates, Karen Anderson, Tom Arbeznik, Gary Auble, James Austin, 
Lori Austin, Robert Austin, Karen Berzinsky, John Bisson, Rick Boardwine, Wendy Borbely, Tim Bowersox, Ron 
Burton, Julie Crocket, Lee Cross, Rick Denny, Scott Elkins, Tank, Jon Foreman, Joe Fink, David Forsythe, Yvette 
Fouquet, John Hill, Marianne Hutchison, James Knisely, Wendy Moretto, John Nicely, Michelle Novosel, Rick Phelps, 
Christine Pyles, Anna Rodriquez, Sue Rose, Lisa Sanders, Rich Sayre, Mary Scafuro, Theresa Scalia, Mike 
Schoolcraft, Kent Schultz, Dana Sexton, William Sullivan, Danny Taylor, George Toshok, Rich Walters, John Ware, 
Joe Washinski, and Alan Wilt, please contact Chris Adkins by e-mail cadkins016568@msn.com. 
 
The Class of 1992 is planning their 20 year class reunion.   Contact Jim Dod by e-mail jpdod742@aol.com. 
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